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Temporary restrictions on the entry of visitors to Indonesia

As  per  the  circular  number  IMI-GR.01.01-0873,  from Minister  of  Law  and  Human
Rights  of  the  Republic  of  Indonesia,  Director  General  of  Immigration,  in  the  context  of
preventing the imported cases of COVID-19:

(i)  Immigration Officers at the Immigration Checkpoints will  refuse entry to foreigners who
have  a  history  of  travel  from  Indian  territory  within  14  (fourteen)  days  before  entering
Indonesian territory;

(ii)  The  provision  of  visitor  visas  and  limited  stay  visas  for  Indian  citizens  is  temporarily
suspended.

(iii)  This policy has been implemented with effect from April  24, 2021 and will  be further
evaluated.

2. Ensuing changes will  be updated through website  of  the Mission,  and other  social
media platforms.


